
From: Montoya, Michelle
To: _DRB - Design Review Board
Cc: Murray, Susie
Subject: Late Correspondence - Item 9.3 Aviara
Date: Thursday, August 19, 2021 9:15:00 AM
Attachments: Late Correspondence of as 8.19.2021.pdf

-INFORMATION ONLY PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO ALL – 
 
Dear Chair Weigl and Members of the Design Review Board,
 
Please see attached late correspondence for item 9.3, Aviara, found on today’s agenda. The
correspondence has also been added to the agenda as an item attachment.
 
Thank you,
 
Michelle Montoya | Administrative Secretary
Planning & Economic Development |100 Santa Rosa Avenue, Room 3 | Santa Rosa, CA 95404
Tel. (707) 543-4645 | mmontoya@srcity.org (Currently Working Remotely)
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From: Judy Ervice
To: Murray, Susie
Cc: Greg Ervice
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Aviara Project
Date: Tuesday, August 17, 2021 7:56:15 PM


Dear Ms. Murray,


A neighbor, my husband and I walked several blocks in our neighborhood last night to encourage people to attend
the meetings this week for the project at 1385 College Ave.


We have only lived here 5 years and really only know our immediate neighbors.


We were appalled to discover how many of our neighbors, who will be seriously impacted by the parking situation
with this development, #1, speak English as a second language and some of them clearly couldn’t understand the
issues and #2 have no idea how to access Zoom.


The postcard that notified us of these meetings is only written in English and has zero instructions about how to
access Zoom. And even if they could access Zoom, without translation services they could not participate in the
virtual meeting.


This seems completely unfair and keeps a large number of people who will be directly impacted by apartment
residents parking on our street from having their opinions heard.


This is all completely unacceptable (and is it even legal?) and we are asking you to delay these meetings until there
is a remedy for these problems.


Judy and Greg Ervice
1239 Manhattan Way
Santa Rosa, CA 95401
707-308-4142


Be the light. Be the change.
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